
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 
 

In compliance with the State of South Dakota Open Meeting Law requirements, 
public notice is hereby given that a possible quorum of the Miner County 
Commissioners will be present: 

SE Central District Meeting 

Wednesday, May 7, 2025 
01:15 P.M. – 4:00 P.M. 

Miner County Courthouse 
401 N Main St 

Howard, SD 57349 
 

No official action of official Miner County business will take place between the 
Commissioners at this event. 

 
 

CO2 Pipeline Public Meeting 
 

Monday May 12, 2025 
07:00 P.M.- 8:00 P.M. 

 
Miner County 4-H Exhibit Hall 

203 W. Wilson St. 
Howard, SD 57349 

No official action or discussion of official Miner County business will take place 
between the Commissioners at this event. 

 

Rebecca Mommaerts 
Miner County Auditor 


